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Date: fune 259 2012

»Subject: Thank vou”

Dear Talal Abu-Gharzaleh & Co.

Oy June 2372012 TAGH consulting has completed the co-sourcing engagement
o establishing Internal Audit Department at National Beverage Company (NBC .
providing us with all the needed tovds and experience.

W would like o take this opportuniny o congratulate you and ourseives for the
suceesstul completion. FAGH Consulting has estublished Internal Aadit Depaniment
that can operate independently and effectivery at NBC,

We also would ke 1o thank you tor the time and the eftort you have spent in this
project and looking torward to do husiness with vou 1 the future.

General Manager
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N Imad Hhinds
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